
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUESTS 

(FOIA) 

 

Freedom of Information Requests must be in written form or 

by email sent to the respective official/department head with 

the requestors contact information (phone, physical address, 

email address, etc.). 

 

 

       Attorney General link for information regarding FOIA: 
        
https://arkansasag.gov/site/assets/files/1021/2018_foia_presentation.pdf 
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